
Feedback Request Following Your Epilepsy 

Monitoring Appointment 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for attending your recent epilepsy monitoring 

appointment at [Clinic/Hospital Name]. We value your experience and strive to improve our 

services. 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to provide us with your 

feedback regarding your appointment. Your insights are essential in helping us enhance the 

quality of care we provide. 

Please consider the following questions: 

• How would you rate your overall experience at our clinic? 

• Were our staff members helpful and attentive? 

• Did you feel adequately informed about your monitoring process? 

• Is there anything you believe we could improve upon? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions? 

For your convenience, you can reply to this email or fill out our online feedback form here: [Link 

to Feedback Form]. 

Thank you for your time and assistance. We look forward to your valuable feedback. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic/Hospital Name] 

[Contact Information] 


